
 

On Friday, September 29th,  

Lincoln Alexander School  

will be participating in our annual  

“Terry Fox Run”! 

Terry Fox had a dream to find a cure for                                          

cancer. Even though we are not there yet,                                

his dream lives on and we can make a                                    

difference by giving to this worthy cause.  

We are hoping that every student can bring in a 

loonie or toonie during this week. Together, our 

school community can help fund cancer research 

and support Terry’s dream! 

The run will take place at the back of the school at 1:30 pm.  It is our 

first Spirit Day of the year, so please wear red and white in honour of 

Terry and Canada. Remember to also dress appropriately for the 

weather.  Parents are welcome to attend! 


